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The Ministry of Education, Tertiary Education, Science and Technology wishes to inform parents that the annual exercise for the transfer of students is now closed for all Grades. 
Responsible Parties who have applied for the transfer of their wards and who have not received a reply are hereby notified that their requests could not be acceded to. 
Responsible Parties are advised to apply during the next transfer exercise to be held at the end of the academic year, the modalities of which will be communicated by way of other Press Communiqués to be issued in due course. 
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